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To:		Chapter	Presidents	
From:		Linda	Adcock,	Leadership	Development	Chair	
630.278.9894.			leadership.lambda.ilstate@gmail.com	
	

Announcing	two	Training	for	Chapter	Leaders	in	June,	2018	
Experienced	and	inexperienced	chapter	leaders	will	not	want	to	miss	this	opportunity	to	hone	their	
leadership	 skills,	plan	 for	 a	new	DKG	future,	 and	 learn	 the	 fine	points	 on	making	 their	biennium	
successful.		Plus,	you	will	have	a	good	time	meeting	with	all	your	Lambda	State	Leaders.	
	
We	would	like	to	invite	your	newly	elected	President,	Educational	Excellence	Chair,	Membership	
Chair,	Treasurer,	Finance	Chair,	Communication/Publicity	Chair	to	one	of	two	sessions.		Send	
the	form	electronically	or	via	mail	enclosed	with	your	check	to	the	registration	chair.		If	all	chapter	
leaders	are	attending	at	one	site,	then	only	one	form	is	required.	 	Otherwise,	please	duplicate	the	
form	if	your	chapter	leaders	are	attending	at	different	locations	and	on	different	dates.	

Please	note:			REFUNDS	will	not	be	issued	after.	May	15.	
	
The	two	sites	are:	
JUNE	2,	2018		Belleville	Central	Junior	High	School,	1801	Central	School	Rd,	Belleville,	IL		
8:00	am	–	12:00	pm.		The	fee	is	$11	per	person	which	includes	registration,	materials,	and	a	delicious	
continental	breakfast	of	pastries,	coffee	juice,	and	fruit.		A	late	registration	fee	of	$1.00	per	person	will	
be	assessed	for	materials	postmarked	after	May	15.	
	 *There	is	a	large	parking	lot	for	your	convenience.		Please	leave	spaces	immediately	in	front	of	
	 the	school	for	those	with	handicap	stickers.		Signs	will	indicate	reserved	handicap	parking.	
	
June	9,	2018	Ottawa	High	School,	211	East	Main	Street,	Ottawa,	IL						
8:00	am	–	12:00	pm.		The	fee	is	$11	per	person	which	includes	registration,	materials,	and	a	delicious	
continental	breakfast	of	pastries,	coffee	juice,	and	fruit.		A	late	registration	fee	of	$1.00	per	person	will	
be	assessed	for	materials	postmarked	after	May	15.	
	 *Parking	is	available	in	the	lot	across	the	street	from	the	high	school.		There	is	another	lot	on	
the	east	end	of	the	building.		The	entrance	we	will	use	will	be	clearly	marked	with	a	Lambda	State	
Training	for	Chapter	Leaders	sign.		We	are	using	the	second	building	on	Main	St.		Do	not	use	the	main	
school	entrance.	

USE	GOOGLE	MAPS	OR	MAPQUEST	FOR	SPECIFC	DIRECTIONS	FROM	YOUR	HOME.	
	

Quick	Glance	
	 Chapter	leadership	sessions	will	involve	these	chapter	officers	or	chairs:	
President,	Educational	Excellence,	Membership,	Treasurer,	Finance,	&	Communications/Publicity	
	

8:00	A.M.	–	12:00	P.M	
Come	at	8:00	to	enjoy	breakfast.	
Sessions	begin	promptly	at	8:30.	
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